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Hello Joe, and Commissioner Scheff,
I hope you have had a splendid day so far; I would just like to inform you that I have read the
5-year plan, and I think it is excellent, the only question I have is what about the individuals on
the DDS waiting list? Will there be any progress over the next five years, and how will we
measure that? 
Again, 
I hope you are having a splendid day and thank you for all that you do.

Kevin Arce​​​​​​
Self Advocate Coordinator
North Region
DDS
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